
26 April 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

It is wonderful to start the last term of the year with all the children back on site and hopefully now with 

some dates of services reopening we are all looking forward to a little bit of normality moving forward.  

Some important upcoming events and dates are as follows: 

 

Bank Holiday 

The school will be closed on Monday 3 and Tuesday 4 May for the Bank Holiday. 

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

Due to the circumstances we find ourselves in, parent/teacher meetings will be conducted by telephone on 

Tuesday 4 May and the teacher will be in contact with you to organise a time. 

 

First Confession 

This will be on Thursday 13 May at 5pm for Miss Dunne’s class and 7pm for Mr Rice’s class.  

 

Photographer 

The photographer will be in school on Monday 18 May and 2 June. (More details will follow) 

 

Confirmation 

This will be on Wednesday 26 May at 5.00pm for Mrs Treanor’s class, 7.00pm for Mrs Morgan`s class 

and Thursday 27 May at 5.00pm for Miss Gilsenan’s class. The Primary 7 children will be dismissed 

early at 12.00 noon on the day of their Confirmation. 

 

Bank Holiday 

The school will be closed for pupils on Monday 31 May and Tuesday 1 June for the Bank Holiday. 

 

Sports Day 
Our Sports Day this year will be a bit different due to the circumstances and so we are planning that the 

children will have their Sports Day in school in their bubbles.  I am sure you understand unfortunately we 

are unable to invite parents. 

 

First Holy Communion 

This will be on Saturday 5 June at 11.00am for Mr Rice`s class and 1.00pm for Miss Dunne`s class. 

 

Summer Holidays 

School will finish for the Summer Holidays on Wednesday 30 June at 11.00am.  This is a change to the 

original holiday sheet due to the extra days the Minister instructed schools to take at Halloween. 

As a school, in the last term, we aim to give the children the experiences of school life as close to our 

norm as possible and we will adapt our annual events to comply with the Covid regulations. We are 

keeping positive that school life will now start to move slowly back to the norm and we appreciate all the 

support that you as parents give us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Farrell, Principal 
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